
Please welcome our new member Robyn Robb. She is originally from Alabama but 
mostly grew up in New York.  She lived in Florida for many years prior to moving to Sun 
City last November. Robyn, her husband 
Ralph, and their 3 children have been very 
active in sports throughout their life. Robyn 
herself played lacrosse in high school. She 
is a CPA but has had many jobs during her 
career. One of the most enjoyable activities 
that she was involved in was organizing 
junior golf tournaments and events. 
She and her husband love to travel now that 
they are both retired. She also enjoys crafts, 
painting, mahjongg , and is a member of our 
card making club PAPA. 
She played golf 41 years ago but started 
back up 2 years ago.  She admits to being a 
little rusty and so she will join our Fivers 
group to brush up on her game and meet other members. Robyn, we are so glad that 
you have joined SWGA. 


